Magical tricks and Pine forest
Successful prelude to advent: First Christmas Market on the factory premises
Santa Claus has a new address: Where else for shunting vehicles? Saturday, November 17th saw neat Christmas stalls huddled together on the area between the workshop and administration building. For one evening, the winter wonderland had arrived on the premises of the Möllers Group and provided joyful Christmas anticipation in sub-zero temperatures.
As the year came to a close, Managing Director Jörg Freyer said "thank you" through this family Christmas market for all that the employees had jointly achieved. He greeted them and their families most warmly.
Everyone realized their own desires with this special thank-you: there was a reunion with former employees, the youngest beamed as they went round on the children's merry-go-round and the guests warmed themselves by the crackling fire. Always surrounded along with a popular photo opportunity: the spacious ski gondolas which provided alpine-hut fun.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the midst of a beautiful pine forest, the stalls invited guests to relax and linger: from hearty to sweet, the employees enjoyed the delicacies and were delighted about the successful close to the year.
